
 
 
 
13 September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are very excited to let you know that we have reviewed our Aspirations week model 
and have designed a brand new programme for our students. This has been based on the 
feedback we received from our students and staff alike at the end of our summer term 
2022. 
  
We believe passionately that intense shared experiences in school and outside of school 
are an essential part of young people's learning experience not only for the strictly 
academic benefits of first-hand learning but also for the cultural enrichment and the many 
other advantages they offer to the student’s personal development as well as the great 
memories, of course! 
 
This academic year, all students will be invited to participate in three Aspirations Days, one 
in each big term, planned around Culture, Environment and Entertainment. These days will 
be planned in advance to allow families to spread the cost over the coming months. 
Please see below, the estimated cost per year group. 
 
Year 7: £45 
Year 8: £50 
Year 9: £45 
Year 10: £50 
Year 11: £40 
 
The repayment can be spread over the next 3 months to allow minimal impact on 
household finances and ensure that ALL students are able to participate in this wonderful 
opportunity. Please let us know if you need any support.  
 
You can start making payment using the School Gateway if you have any questions 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Carine Foster 
 


